Hebbville Village Commission
Regular Meeting
Hebbville Fire Hall. Sept. 11/24 7 - 9 PM

Commissioner Glen Hebb calls the meeting to order 7 PM
Roll Call: Wendy Oickle, Deputy mayor and District 3 councillor.

Commissioner Glen Hebb, Chair

Commissioner Eric Weagle, Vice Chair ( regrets )

Commissioner Greg Flinn

Lem Hebb, clerk/treasurer

12 in audience
Couuncillor Oickle due to tight scheduling took the opportunity to report ahead of the
meeting. The latest news update on the status at MODL on the Century Drive Project.
Discussions regarding sewer and water are ongoing. The outcome of this discussion will
determine the density of the proposed housing project. We thanked her as she rushed out
the door.
Agenda approved and seconded by Commissioners Glen Hebb and Greg Flinn
Minutes from the March 13/24, Regular meeting read by Lem Hebb. Minutes approved and
seconded by Commissioners Glen Hebb and Greg Flinn.
Treasurer's report: Sept.11/24 Current Saving Account $21,738.97 and Gain Plan,
checking $2,267.78. Presented by Lem Hebb. Approved and seconded by Commissioners
Glen Hebb and Greg Flinn.
Under review of correspondence, Lem Hebb reports that the Village commission is working
to be in compliance. HVC has attended two workshops. The roles of commissioners and
clerks are defined better.

Commissioners Reports:

Commissioner Glen Hebb feels “the flood issue is dead in the water. "Are the PSC aware of
the Village situation below the foot of the Hebbville Dam?

He is continuing to offer advice on building resilience and having an evacuation plan.

Commissioner Greg Flinn gives an update on his project to revitalize the Village of Hebbville
website. It is moving in the right direction. A website has become mandatory for what is
expected to be available material to the public online from each village. He said he struggles
for our purpose. He is not alone. In discussing the HVC dealings with the PSC. A visitor,
Elsbeth McLean - Wile, running for municipal mayor and her surrogate speaker suggested
how to deal/work with MODL.

Commissioner Glen Hebb opened things up for discussion. Flood issues are frustrating but
important concerns, voiced several times. Andrew Himmelmam, a visitor. Running for
Councillor District #3 presented himself. He mentioned zoning by - laws? A heads up on
possible spray entering MODL'’s watershed that is being investigated. It was pointed out that
legal action, not for the Hebbville Village Commission to pursue. The villages themselves
would have to do this on their own.

Meeting adjourned: Discussions continued.
Lem Hebb ( clerk/ treasurer )






